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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Domenic B. Vassalloc
Operating Reactors Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing

Subject: James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-333
Proposed Changes to the Technical Specifications
Related to Reactor Protection System Electricical
Protection Assemblies

References: 1. August 7, 1978 letter, T. A. Ippolito (NRC) to
G.T. Berry (PASNY).

2. September 24, 1980 letter, T.A. Ippolito (NRC) to
G.T. Berry (PASNY).

3. July 28, 1982 letter, D.B. Vassallo (NRC) to
L.W. Sinclair (PASNY), same subject.

4. February 18, 1981 letter, R.J. Pasternak (PASNY)
to B.H. Grier (NRC) (JAFP-81-0132).

Dear Sir:

Enclosed for filing are three (3) signed originals and nineteen
(19) copies of a document entitled, " Application for Amendment to
Operating License", together with forty (40) copies of Attachments I
and II thereto, comprising a statement of the proposed changes to
the Technical Specifications and the associated Safety Evaluation.
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This proposed amendment was prepared to assure operability of
plant modifications made in response to NRC letters. dated August 7,
1978 and September 24, 1980 (References 1 and 2 respectively), in
which you identified deficiencies in the design of the Hatch 2
regulator system for the motor generator sets which supply power to
the Reactor Protection System (RPS) . In general, the problem
involved the possibility of the motor generator producing power of a
quality outside acceptable limits for the RPS.

These changes are proposed as a result of our review of the
sample Technical Specifications enclosed with Reference 3.

Two new Sections, 3.9.G and 4.9.G, add operability and
surveillance requirements for RPS electric power monitoring on pages
222c and 222d. Corresponding Bases Sections have been added on
pages 224a and 226, which describe the purpose of each limiting
condition or surveillance requirement.

In accordance with Reference 1, the Authority has been
conducting a program of augmented surveillance since August 11, 1978
(Reference 4) on the RPS power supply system. The installation of
this protective equipment and the attached technical specifications
eliminate the need for this additional surveillance. Therefore, we
will discontinue this surveillance upon approval of these changes.

The proposed changes are Attachment I included with this
letter. Attachment II is the associated Safety Evaluation.

The Authority has classified this Application for Amendment to
the Operating License as Class III, as it involves a single safety
issue. Enclosed is a check in the amount of $4,000 as the filing
fee per 10 CFR Section 170.22, which the Authority pays under
protest pending a final determination of the legality of the fee
schedule.

Very truly yours,

' -v a

.P. Bayne
Executive Vice President
Nuclear Generation

cc: Mr. J. Linville
Resident Inspector
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P.O. Box 136
Lycoming, NY 13093


